From: Loeff, Scott 
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 8:42 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Hopkins, Marlene
Subject: Fw: Gifts 

The Cookie Rule. The employee been made aware of the no gift policy.

Scott Loeff   PHR
Assistant Commissioner-Labor Relations
Department of Buildings
2045 W. Washington
Chicago, IL  60612
(312) 743-9095 (v)
(312) 743-9124 (f)


From: Ryan, Michael
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 8:20 AM
To: Loeff, Scott
Subject: Gifts 
 

New Inspector Brian McKee accidentally took candy from a  inspection site He didn't know about the the no gift policy . I going to put it out on the second floor so everyone can enjoy . 

